
 
 

 

Please Join the Good News Party! 

 
Where:   Fed With Faith 

2601 W. Chestnut  
When:  May 12, 2018, at 11:45am 
Who: Everyone who cares about those sleeping 

on the streets in Louisville 
What:      Lunch provided by our fabulous  

hosts and an opportunity to learn 
about resources to help others 

  
Many dedicated Louisvillians have taken to the streets to help their 
homeless neighbors in need. Some have been doing it so long and for so 
many that they have become experts, while others are just getting 
started, so Fed With Faith is hosting a Good News Party on May 12 to 
thank you for what you do, share ideas, and raise money for these 
efforts. Lunch is free, but please donate if you can to help with Fed With 
Faith’s costs and their work. 
  
Please spread the word. We know there is a strong network of those 
helping others we may not be able to reach.  Bring yourself and others, 
some cash to donate and any really good resources or concerns to 
share. (Fed With Faith suggests parking on 26th Street.) 
 
To RSVP, please contact Natalie Harris at nharris@louhomeless.org to 
get an idea of how much lunch to provide. But please bring others 
even at the last minute and if they can’t donate. We want to make 
this fun and useful! 


